
We Love and Need our Trees  
Our “Year of the Tree” has ended and we want to thank all of you who participated in filling our 
fellowship hall with your incredible pictures, paintings and poems! They were diverse, poignant 
and beautiful. 
 
Thanks also to Marty Griffin and John Karrer who helped facilitate the display. 
 
Going forward, let’s keep our benevolent trees in our prayers of gratitude for: 
1. Being oxygen providers 
2. Combating CO2 
3. Helping to cool our Earth 
4. Providing nourishment for humans, birds and wildlife 
5. Filtering pollutants out of the air 
6. Helping our physical and mental health 
 
Please consider planting a tree or donating a tree in memoriam or celebration of someone dear 
to you. 
Your Environmental Action Committee 


